
From: Margaret Bartelt
To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: C & H Hog Farm Permit Modification
Date: Tuesday, April 14, 2015 6:01:19 AM

Please DENY the C & H Hog Farm proposed modification of their Nutrient 
Management Plan. 

C & H should not be permitted to apply hog wastewater from Pond 2 to any field 
without reliable and accurate information about the level of nutrients including 
phosphorus and nitrogen that are already applied to some of the fields.

Thank you.

Margaret Bartelt
14 Painted Turtle Cove
Little Rock, AR  72211
gordstan@earthlink.net
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